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Year 5 Christingle Service

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be holding our special Christingle Assembly on Thursday 121" December 2019 at 2:30pm. You
are most welcome to join us.

We would like children to bring in oranges between Monday 9" December and Wednesday 11™
December to make into a Christingle. Satsumas and clementines are not suitable as they are too small and
will not support the candle.

In addition to this, before Christmas, Year 5 will be making their Christmas lanterns. At the end of the
project they will be able to take these home. In order to finish them off we have purchased some little
fake light up candles to go inside. It brings the lantern to life. If you would like your child to purchase
one of these candles, can you please provide them with 50p. We will then give them a candle to take
home with their lantern before Christmas.

Thank you for your support.

All are welcome to the Christingle performance and we look forward to seeing you there!

Festive wishes, W% ﬁ y

Mrs Fitzsimons, Mrs Woodruff, Mrs Butler and Mrs Thirlwall
The Year 5 Team



